
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 10th June 2022 

Platinum Jubilee Celebrations  

As part of our celebrations of the Platinum Jubilee, it was lovely to see the staff and children coming to school today 
dressed in red, white and blue. We continued our celebrations with a ‘street party’ in the playground for Reception and 
Year 1, and a picnic on the field for Year 2. We were lucky to have beautiful sunny weather and everyone had a lovely 

time. It was an afternoon to remember! 

 

 

 

 

 



 

This week 

This week our Attendance Award goes to Fox Class with 99% attendance - well done! 

This week in Reception they have been busy learning to count, order and recognise numbers to 20, as well as making 
those numbers using Numicon and tens frames. They have been talking about and sharing with each other what they did 
in the half term break. They then ended the week with our Jubilee party where they had some yummy treats and played 

fun games. 

These are some of the portraits of the queen made by the children in Reception. 

 

In Year 1, they had an interesting time programming the Bee-bots to follow instructions. There are many games on Busy 
Things if children would like to explore this more at home. They had a fun-filled Platinum Jubilee party in our playground 

to celebrate Queen Elizabeth being on the throne for 70 years! 

Well done to all the Year 1 children for giving their best to complete the National Phonics checks. 
 

This week in Year 2, they have had a wonderful time sharing their experiences of the Jubilee! They have started a new 
book about ‘One Tiny Turtle’ and the children have been learning about the turtle’s life cycle and thinking of enquiry 

type questions about turtles. They have also enjoyed using Beebots to learn about direction and position. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Roe Green Infant School 
Princes Avenue 

Kingsbury 
London 

NW9 9JL 
  

T : 0208 204 3531 
E : admin@rgreeninf.brent.sch.uk 
W : www.rgreeninf.brent.sch.uk 

Parent Information 

Children should not be coming in to school wearing hoop earrings as they can be caught in clothing and equipment 
and cause injury to your child. Small stud earrings are allowed. If your child has hoop earrings please take the 

opportunity to swap them for studs.  

The last school day of our Summer Term is Thursday 21st July 2022. We expect all children to attend right up until 
this day. 

The first school day of the Autumn Term is Monday 5th September 2022. We expect all children to attend on this 
day and every day throughout the school year. 
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